21 October 2016
Dear Parents and Carers
Re: Year 9/10 and Post 16 Outdoor Education Residential Visit to the Hampshire Mountain Centre

I am writing to you about a fantastic opportunity for your child to visit the Hampshire Mountain Centre, situated in the heart of the Brecon Beacons. The trip is a one week visit from the 8 to 12 May 2017, involving a variety of outdoor and adventurous activities. We will travel by minibus on Monday 8 May and return by 3pm on Friday 12 May 2017.
The aim of the trip is to develop confidence and independence as well as deliver the curriculum through outdoor and adventurous activities. All pupils will have responsibilities during the visit including cleaning, cooking and supporting each other. The activities will be led by qualified instructors employed by Hampshire County Council. The week will cost approximately £250 and includes transport, food, all activities and equipment.
I will provide more information throughout the year but if you do any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, either by phone or e-mail slang@osborne.hants.sch.uk. 

If you would like your child to attend this trip please complete the reply slip below and return to the school office by Friday 17 November 2016.

Yours Sincerely

Stewart Lang
Head of Department, Key Stage 4

Reply slip to: Stewart Lang

Residential visit to Hampshire Mountain Centre

8 to 12 May 2017
Name of Child:…………………………………………………………….

Class:……………………………..

Age:………………………..
I would like my child to be considered for the Hampshire Mountain Centre Visit 

Signature of Parent / Carer:………………………………………………
Please return the reply slip to the office by Friday 17 November 2016
